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I am a mother and longtime resident of Allen County and have contributed to this community as an employee,
former business owner and now a public employee.  I love the rural-ness of Allen County, especially Shawnee
Township.  The township has a lot of industry and does not need a massive metal electromagnetic field so close to
our children and community.  Solar Farms are not farms but industry that is masquerading as a natural farm.  The
residents of Allen County, Shawnee Township, does not want this structure close to a highly populated area.  I am
asking, pleading and requesting that the Ohio Power Siting Board deny the application from Birch Solar because the
majority of people who live in the township do not want to project due to it’s potential harm and danger to our
children.

Kathy Hull
Shawnee Township
Lima, Ohio 45806

Sent from my iPad
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